
     Valentine’s Day Reminder 

 

Dear Families, 

Just a reminder Valentine’s Day needs to look a little different 

this year.   Teachers and students will only be exchanging 

Valentine Cards.  Please do not include stickers, pencils, pre-

packaged treats etc.  Unfortunately, they will be sent back 

home at the end of the day if they come to school.  Thank you 

so much for helping to keep our community safe. 

 

Reminder 

Monday, September 15 is Family Day (No School) 

Friday, September 19 Non-Instructional Day (No School) 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

  


